
 

*We reserve the right to make changes based on legal requirements 
 

 

Dear guests of the FINCH restaurant, 

We are very pleased you have reserved a table and decided to dine with us at our FINCH restaurant.  

In order to make your visit at our FINCH restaurant as pleasant and safe as possible, we urge you to read 
the following information carefully. We would also like to emphasis the importance of ensuring that 
you are aware of your responsibility and that you comply with the legal requirements. 
 

Our new hygiene concept is very important to us, because we want to give back a little bit of quality of 
life. 

Important Information for your visit in our FINCH* Restaurant:                                        

• A table reservation is mandatory and personal data must be recorded. This information will be 
deleted 4 weeks after entry.   

• The stay at your table is limited to 2 hours.  
• Entry is only possible through the main entrance of the hotel.  
• Before entering the hotel, please disinfect your hands. Hand disinfection dispensers are available 

directly at the main entrance.  
• Please keep the specified distance of at least 1.5 meters throughout the hotel and wear a medical 

face mask when walking to the restaurant, to your table and to the restrooms.  
• All tables, chairs and armrests are thoroughly cleaned and disinfected by us after each 

reservation.  
• The table linen is changed before each new reservation.  
• A staff member will meet you at the entrance to the FINCH restaurant and accompany you to 

your table. We assign the tables in advanced.  
• We can’t take your coats for you, but you are welcome to hang them yourselves.  
• The tables in our FINCH restaurant and on our terrace are set up in a way where they comply 

with the new distance regulations. This also means, that the tables need to stay where they are.   
• There are no salt and pepper shakers currently at your table. We would be happy to give them 

to you at your request. We clean and disinfect them after each use.  
• Food and drink menus are disinfected after each use. You also have the option of pulling up the 

menus on your smartphone. You can find the QR-Code on the back of the „reserved“ sign at 
your table.  

• The best way for our guests from the FINCH restaurant or from the terrace to pay is contact 
free through debit, credit or Apple Pay.  

In all of our public areas we have a new high standard of hygiene, cleaning and disinfecting. Look for the 
new “We Care” sticker, which symbolizes our guarantee.  

Our employees are thoroughly trained by experts and comply with the hygiene rules. Not only because 
they are legally obligated to do so, but because they are passionate hosts and care about your well-being.   

Stay healthy and enjoy a relaxed visit with us in our FINCH restaurant.  

 


